
 

 

Riverside County Amateur Radio Association 

La Sierra University Church Educational Building 

Riverside, CA  

December 10, 2020 

 

MEETING ON THE AIR 

 

No Board meeting 

 

Board members who checked in to the net: 

 

Alan Serl KM6KPW – President 

Mike Yasmer KM6LOR – Vice President 

Jim Wiley AG6EA - Treasurer 

Ron Braley KE6RYX – Director of Communications 

Margaret Albanese KC6UDH – Secretary 

 

MOTA called to order at 7:00 PM 

Net Controller: President – Alan Serl KM6KPW 

Membership check-in 

Treasures report – Checking $4,069.07, Savings $3,437.40 

 

Announcement 

 

Alan KM6KPW – Our annual Christmas and potluck gathering at the park has been canceled due 

to the new COVID-19 restrictions. A proposal to have a Zoom Christmas? Any thoughts or 

ideas? 

  

Old Business 

 

• The Clubs newsletter “The Monitor” is coming back to life, Madeleine will be gathering 

information from the Members, please email her at mad.h@att.net 

• Madeleine AJ6MF emailed the first “The Monitor” Club newsletter and also a “mini 

Monitor Flash” with a quick update of events. Thank you, Madeleine for reviving the 

Club newsletter, it looks great! 

• Prior to the Club meetings at 6:00pm on Zoom a Club meeting social chat, prior to the 

7:00 pm Club MOTA. Another social net was proposed maybe on a Saturday morning, 

more information to follow.  

• Club membership dues is $25 per person or Family, please go to the club website to fill 

out the membership application and mail the fee to the PO Box. 



 

 

• Jim AG6EA will check into setting up a PayPal account so that members can pay fees 

online, more to follow.  

 

New Business 

 

• Clubs monthly Simplex Social Net, is December 19th @ 11:15 am, 2 meters 147.510 MHz 

• Scheduling a POTA and T-Hunt for January, date and time to follow. 

• Alan KM6KPW is proposing the Club provide training/information via Zoom, any 

interests?  Juan AJ6PH says it’s a very good idea especially for new Hams, new 

technology, new interests etc.  

 

The Board members for 2021 

 

Alan Serl KM6KPW – President 

Juan Mejia AJ6PH – Vice President 

Jim Wiley AG6EA – Treasurer 

Ron Braley KE6RYX – Director of Communications 

Carrie Smith N6LMA – Director of Membership 

Madeleine Haase AJ6MF – Club newsletter “The Monitor” 

Need a volunteer – Secretary 

 

Congratulations to all the newly appointed Board members for 2021.  

 

Next Club meeting, January 14, 2021 @ 7:00pm MOTO only, no zoom. At 6:00pm prior to the 

meeting on Zoom join us for a Club Social Net Chat. 

 

Wishing everyone a Happy Holidays and a Merry Christmas! 

 

This concludes the MOTA, Alan KM6KPW motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:36 pm, 

Seconded by Rick KK6CTT and Ron KM6YRX. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Margaret Albanese, Secretary 

 

 

     


